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Review of New Information on Population 
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Any Changes 

Document 5-06 Information Request to the Faroe 
Islands and Response Received 

Action Requested  Take note 

 Provide guidance on further follow-up 

Submitted by Secretariat 



 

 

Secretariat’s Note 

 

In follow-up of the request of the 17th Meeting of the ASCOBANS Advisory Committee 
(Action Point 11), the Secretariat wrote to the Faroe Islands Authorities in early April 2011 to 
request information on the small cetacean drive hunts.  The letter as well as the response 
received is included in this document. 

In their response, the Faroese Authorities provide information only with respect to the recent 
takes of Risso’s dolphins, which were not conducted under permit and are not to continue.  
They fail to address the more general questions raised about the permissions for other 
species to be issued in 2011 and the data considered when setting hunting quotas for all 
affected species. 

The Secretariat now seeks the guidance of the Committee whether to contact the Faroese 
authorities again for further clarification.  

 








